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I am NEUTRAL ON [SB 580 A]. 

 

I support the concept of [SB 580 A]. 

 

I Thank Senator Manning, Jr. and Senator Hayden for their efforts to increase 

accountability and access to public political records. 

 

There are some important issues to be resolved. 

 

Not all Counties provide public information in the same formats for justifiable reasons, 

money being a big concern. 

 

Personally, I do not support the use of "Vendors" and or third-party contractors in the 

election processes despite safeguards. The election process employees should be 

"County employees" with appropriate vetting. 

 

The Testimony of, " The City of Portland Elections Division within the City Auditor’s 

Office" raises good ideas to augment and enhance [SB 580A]. 

 

Keep up the good work! 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


